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Growing and succeeding together 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Easter is fast approaching, and we would like the children to celebrate this in school. We are asking 
children to decorate Easter eggs and Easter bonnets/hats for this occasion and invite parents/carers 
to come along too! 
 
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children are asked to decorate Easter bonnets/hats. 
Years 3, 4 and 6 are asked to decorate an Easter egg. 
 
On Thursday 21st March, Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children will hold their Easter bonnet 
assemblies as follows; 
 

 Nursery and Reception will be at 9:30am 
 Year 1 and 2 will be at 2:15pm 

              Please bring their Easter bonnets into school on the morning of the assembly 
 
Years 3, 4 & 6 will not have assemblies. They are asked to bring their decorated eggs into school on 
the morning of Tuesday 19th March.  
 
All pupils will be given a small Easter treat. Years 3, 4 and 6 decorated eggs will be judged, and two 
winners will be selected from each year group who will win an Easter egg each. 
 
We hope the children enjoy making some wonderful Easter creations and we look forward to seeing 
them in school. If you have any further questions, please contact the school office. Thank you for 
your continued support. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs N Gripton 
Executive Headteacher 
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